
Gettysburg ’09 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Students planning to take part in the trip to Gettysburg during the first 
week in May must submit a non-refundable deposit of $75.00 by 
Monday, February 2, 2009.  The estimated total cost per student will 
be $375.00. 
 
If you would like to review the proposed itinerary for this exciting trip 
please visit our school website and follow the links to my homepage. 
There you will find a great deal of pertinent information regarding the 
trip and our class:  
 
 

 
 
Thank you for your timely response to this request and feel free to give 
me a call if you have additional questions about the trip. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Gunnersen 



 


